Citizens Water Advocacy Group
Project Examples:

Rainwater Harvesting and Low Water Use Landscape

The Citizens Water Advocacy Group is cooperating with the Granite Peaks Unitarian Universalist
Fellowship to replace a high water use landscape with an attractive low water use landscape and
rainwater harvesting system. The project is in progress at this time. When completed, signage will
describe the project to the community and school children.

Planting completed, the next step is to install drip irrigation and rainwater
harvesting systems. In spring 2015, the area around the sign will be
similarly restored and the rainwater harvesting system will be installed.



